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Press Release 

APPOINTMENT OF VICE CHANCELLOR, AND DEPUTY VICE 

CHANCELLORS OF MBEYA UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND 

TECHNOLOGY 

The Management of Mbeya University of Science and Technology (MUST) 

wishes to inform stakeholders and the general public that the Chancellor 

of Mbeya University of Science and Technology (MUST) Hon. Prof. Mark James 

Mwandosya has appointed Prof. Aloyce N. Mvuma to be the Vice Chancellor of 

Mbeya University of Science and Technology with effect from 26th February 

2019. 

The Chancellor has also appointed Prof. Godliving Y.S. Mtui to be the Deputy 

Vice Chancellor (Academic, Research and Consultancy) and Prof. Justinian R. 

Anatory to be the Deputy Vice Chancellor (Planning, Finance and 

Administration) of  Mbeya University of Science and Technology. Appointment 

of Prof. Mtui and Prof. Anatory starts on 1st November 2018. 

Prof. Aloyce N. Mvuma is to fill the vacancy to be left by Prof. Joseph J. 

Msambichaka whose tenure ends on 26th February 2019 while Prof. Godliving 

Y.S. Mtui fills the vacancy left by Prof. Osmund Kaunde who retired from Public 

Service and Prof. Justinian R. Anatory who fills the vacancy of Prof. Emmanuel 

Luoga, who was appointed as the Vice Chancellor of Nelson Mandela African 

Institution of Science and Technology. 

Prior to these appointments Prof. Aloyce N. Mvuma was the Principal of the 

College of Informatics and Virtual Education, at the University of Dodoma; Prof. 

Godliving Y.S. Mtui   was the Deputy Principal (Academic) of Dar es Salaam 

University College of Education (DUCE) and Prof. Justinian R. Anatory was the 

Dean, School of Informatics, College of Informatics and Virtual Education, 

University of Dodoma. 

https://www.mocu.ac.tz/
http://www.lib.sua.ac.tz/index.php/2-uncategorised/12-prof-alfred-s-sife


The Management of MUST, on behalf of the University Council and the entire 

MUST Community, congratulates them for a well deserved appointment and 

wishing them all the best during their tenure of leadership. 
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